
 

East Worlington Primary School and 

Nursery Newsletter  
 

                      Monday 6th November 2023 (fortnightly) 

 

 

W/B Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6th 
Nov 
 
Menu 
week 
1 
 
 

Evacuee Day 
 
Nasal Flu  
Vaccine 
 

Jan’s bus is 10 

minutes later 

home on a 

Monday due 

to Lapford’s 

swimming 

Toddlers 
AM 
 
Maths 
Event at 
CPS for 
some. 

 
Swimming PM 
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School - 
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 

 
Music lessons 
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School -
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 
 
PTFA Christmas 
Fayre 

 
Remembrance 
Service at 
11am 

13th 
Nov 
 
Menu 
week 
2 

Anti-Bullying 
Week 
 
 

Jan’s bus is 10 

minutes later 

home on a 

Monday due 

to Lapford’s 

swimming 

Toddlers 
AM 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents 
Evening 

 
Swimming PM 
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School - 
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 

 
Music lessons  
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School -
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 
 

Children in 
Need 

Dates for the Diary   
6th November: Nasal Flu Vaccine 
8th November: Swimming and PE  PM 
9th November: PTFA Christmas Fayre  

Evening 
10th November: Remembrance Service @ 

11am 
13th-17th November: Anti-Bullying Week 
14th November: Parents Evening 
15th November: Swimming and PE  PM 
17th November: Children in Need 
20th November: Scholastic Book Fair 
20th November: Year 3&4 Dodgeball at 

Haywards Primary, 
Crediton 

22nd November: Last swimming session  

24th November: Year 5/6 Cross Country at 
Chulmleigh 

4th & 5th December: Year 5/6 Bikeability @ 
LPS 

8th December: Celebration Assembly @ 
2:30pm 

8th December: Xmas Tree Light switch 
on (TBC) 

12th December: Christmas Crafts 
13th December: Nativity Dress Rehearsal 
13th December: Sleeping Beauty Panto @ 

Barnstaple PM 
14th December: Nativity and Carol 

Service @ 2pm and 6pm 
15th December: Christmas Lunch and 

Party 
3rd January 2024: Return to school! 



Our Learning 

Nursery:  

stories in class. Our book last week was 

 
. We were busy exploring a 

Halloween theme last week and enjoyed 
playing with pumpkins. We also looked at 
firework safety.  
 
Acorns (Reception and Years 1-2):  
We have continued with our learning about 
the Victorians and what life would have been 
like during that period. We have begun our 
work on addition and subtraction in maths. In 
science we are learning about animals, 
including humans and enjoyed learning about 
and naming body parts. 
 
Lower Oaks (Years 3-4): 
We have started a new book Friend or Foe by 
Michael Morpurgo which is based on the 
experience of 2 evacuees in WW2.   
 
In Maths, we are learning mental and written 
methods for addition and subtraction.  
Mathletics tasks are set for our current Maths 
topic. 
 

Upper Oaks (Years 5-6): 
In English we have started a new text called 
Letters from a Lighthouse by Emma Carroll. 
 
We have enjoyed making predictions this 
week. 
 
In Maths, we are just starting to look at 
written multiplication.  
 

OOSC – Out of School Club with Angie Lunn 
The children in OOSC have been busy making 
Halloween crafts with a selection of scary 
pumpkins, ghostly ghoul lanterns and spooky 
spider pom-poms. 
 
All of the children in OOSC were given the 
opportunity to enter their drawings into an 
exciting art competition with the possibility 
that their drawing would be included in a 
published book.  

All the children that entered will receive a 
certificate and stickers and if parental 
permission is granted their artwork will be 
included in the finished book scheduled for 
publication on the 8th of January 2024.  
 

Remembrance Service – Friday 10th November 

at 11am 
We will be going down to the War Memorial 
after breaktime on Friday so please join us. 
 
Poppies will be on sale at school this week 
and the Royal British Legion ask for a 
donation please. 
 

 
 

Water Safety Week – Wednesday 16th 

November 
This will be our penultimate swimming 
session so Oaks children will all need to bring 
additional clothing to wear in the water for 
Water Safety Week. This should be a long-
sleeved t-shirt and trousers. No shorts.  
 

Children in Need – Friday 17th November 
The School Council have decided on a pyjama 
day and film night for the Children in Need 
fundraiser  we will probably be showing the 

Iris ParentMail £1 to wear your pyjamas to 
school for the day and £2 for a drink and 
snack at the film night - this will be 3:30-
5:30pm.  
 

 
 

Scholastic Book Fair – Monday 20th November 
We are having a Scholastic Book Fair at 
School on Monday 20th November.  This is a 



great opportunity to purchase books for 
Christmas presents etc.  
 
See poster below. 

 
 

Evidence Me – Online Early Years Journal.  
We have recently purchased a new online 
learning journal for Nursery and Reception 
children and parents. 
  
We are currently setting up the accounts and 
you will have received an invite via your email 
over the last week. Please accept this request. 
 
We will soon start to upload what your child 
has been doing in class for you to see.  If you 
have any further questions please come and 
speak to Mrs Pugsley.  
 

Oaks Residential  
Thank you to all the Oaks who have 
completed and returned their residential 
forms.  Children who have submitted both the 
form and the deposit will be booked onto this 
trip.  Unfortunately we are unable to book 
places for children without the form and 
deposit.  If you need additional time for the 
deposit then please speak to Mrs Pinn 
 

Steve Ellicott 
Due to ill health Steve Ellicott has decided to 
retire early.  We are very sorry to see him go 
as he and his family have been a huge 

contributor to East Worlington.  If you would 
like to add to his collection, then please 
speak to Hayley in the office. 
 

Mrs Ford and Baby Bruin 
Mrs Ford and Baby Bruin are settling in back 
at home now and she has said that we can she 
hopes to pop into see the children soon. 
 
Congratulations 
Well done to Zack, Elsie, Ava, Maisie, Lucas, 
Lincoln, Oscar Hext x2, Faith, Beatrice, Jack, 
Ronnie, Lyla x3, Freya and Hattie who 
completed their sticker charts before half 
term and to Leah, Talayla, Oscar G, Jack, 
Oscar He, Beatrice and Faith for all 
completing their sticker charts on their 
return from half term! 
 
Mathletics champions are Nancy (Year 6), 
Winston (Year 5), Leighton (Year 4) and Espen 
(Year 3). 
 
Best spellers in on Spelling Frame in October 
are 1) Leighton, 2) Oscar G and 3) Oscar Ho. 
 
So far for November are 1) Leighton, 2) 
Isabella and 3) Alfie.  

 
Birthdays 
Happy birthday to Jack, Maddie, Claire-
Louise, Elsie, Austin, Oscar He who all 
celebrate their birthdays before the next 
newsletter on Monday 20th November. 
 

 
 

PTFA Dates and News 

 
Please see the email sent last week but do not 

Thursday 
and we hope to see you all there! 
 

Colette Hosegood 
PTFA Chair 



 

 
  

 
 
 
 



 

Are you ready for Freddy?  Last week sees the 

release of a cinematic adaptation of Five Night’s at 

Freddy’s (FNaF) – a suspenseful series of horror 

games which, despite their 12+ age rating, have 

gained significant popularity with younger children. 

  

With one gaming journalist describing the franchise’s 
original entry as “hands down … the most terrifying 
game I have played in my life”, FNaF blends an 
unsettling atmosphere with jump scares and creepy 
characters. We encourage parents to educate 
themselves on this game/film. 
 

Five Nights at Freddy's: What You Need to 
Know | Online Safety Guide 
(nationalcollege.com) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/fnaf?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=279773424&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9MydE-a2FKXJdFPv2RdNLAIArebKvl75YLVYJUpyeeAhrPkPv13OK61k8APkHcyHCvIy78OA41jyXjllvi1IS-XtcMM-M9w73GBYYrTl9smH3pTOo&utm_content=279773424&utm_source=hs_email
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/fnaf?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=279773424&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9MydE-a2FKXJdFPv2RdNLAIArebKvl75YLVYJUpyeeAhrPkPv13OK61k8APkHcyHCvIy78OA41jyXjllvi1IS-XtcMM-M9w73GBYYrTl9smH3pTOo&utm_content=279773424&utm_source=hs_email
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/fnaf?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=279773424&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9MydE-a2FKXJdFPv2RdNLAIArebKvl75YLVYJUpyeeAhrPkPv13OK61k8APkHcyHCvIy78OA41jyXjllvi1IS-XtcMM-M9w73GBYYrTl9smH3pTOo&utm_content=279773424&utm_source=hs_email


 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 


